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March 11th, 1927.

Dr. A. 3. Lamb,
Director,
Department of Physical Education, 
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Lamb;-
In the absence of Mr. Glassco 

I am acknowledging receipt of your letter of even 
date with reference to the resignation of Miss 
Cartwright and the resolution passed at a meeting 
of the Executive Committee of the School of 
Physical Education held yesterday.

I will present the resolution 
and the resignation to the Finance Committee at 
its next meeting.

I still hold that the wise 
thing to do is to begin immediately to look for 
some one to take Miss Cartwright’s place.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


